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May Events     June Events 
 

-1 Happy May Day!    -5 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! 

-5 Teacher Appreciation Day!  

-6 National School Nurse Day! 

-11 Scotty’s Pizza Night 

-12 Scotty’s Pizza Night 

-25 Memorial Day  
 

From the Principal…  

It certainly doesn’t feel like we are coming to the end of another school year.  This newsletter is 

typically packed with field trips and presentation information.  Nevertheless, the school year is 

coming to a close and I am glad to see the warmer weather and sunny days coming our way.  I 

can’t thank everyone enough for all of the work that has been done to continue student 

learning and well-being.  From the teachers connecting with families and preparing online and 

packet work, to the families who have had to become teachers in addition to their other job 

responsibilities.  We are eager to have the children back at school to see what they have 

learned and how they have grown.  

As we prepare to start summer vacation I want to wish all our students, staff, and families a 

fun, restful, and safe summer. 

Good luck to our 6th graders as they transition on to the Middle School.  Remember you carry 

the Nasonville name with you always…and we will miss you!  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Student Belonging Pick-Up 

Each Elementary School is utilizing a drive-through process. The drive-through process will be 

similar to the iPad pick-up. We are not allowed to let students, parents, or staff enter the 

building at this time. With that being said, we will deliver your student’s supplies curbside. We 

will work hard to keep this process as efficient as possible. If your child has medication here 

that will also be available for pick up.  Thank you in advance for your patience when picking up. 

Thursday, May 7th  – 8:00-3:00 for grades K - 6  

Friday, May 8th  – 8:00-3:00 for grades K – 6 

 

 

 

    Nasonville PTO!  

A great way to get involved at Nasonville School is to 

become part of our parent teacher organization (PTO). 

We have an active and supportive PTO to which we are 

truly thankful. Watch for updates, ways to help, and great 

activity challenges from our Nasonville PTO on Facebook! 

  



2020-2021 REQUEST CHANGES/”REGISTRATION” INFO:   
 

For the upcoming school year, please update student and family information in Skyward Family 

Access by going to Student Info, Request Changes. Click on all areas you would like to verify or 

update. Be sure to click “Save” at the bottom of each screen that you are submitting changes for. 

If no changes are needed, no further action is needed. 

 

All students will be considered as returning in the fall. If you will not be returning to the School 

District of Marshfield in September, please notify us of the city, state, and school where you will 

be moving through the Family Access “Contact Us” tab in the upper right corner or through your 

school office as soon as you know. 

 

An email will be sent in August regarding back to school information. 

 

 

 

 

  



FROM THE DESK OF THE SCHOOL NURSES 

 

  

How Can I Tell the Difference Between Coronavirus, the Flu, a 

Cold or Seasonal Allergies? 

There are some similar symptoms between these conditions.  This chart can help 

you figure out if you may be feeling symptoms of an allergy or a respiratory illness 

like Coronavirus.  If you have a fever and a cough, contact your doctor. 

 

https://www.aafa.org/media/2631/respiratory-illness-symptoms-chart-coronavirus-flu-cold-allergies.png


Both the flu & coronavirus can knock you off your feet.  Allergies & a cold may 

make you feel tired, but they don’t affect the whole body.  If you’re experiencing 

symptoms of coronavirus call your medical provider immediately for advice. 
 

Asthma & Coronavirus 

• It appears that individuals with asthma & other chronic lung disease may be at higher risk of 

developing severe symptoms resulting in hospitalization if they contract Coronavirus.  

• It is very important to keep asthma under control. Continue to take your medications as 

prescribed.  Uncontrolled asthma puts an individual at greater risk if they catch Coronavirus.   

• As more studies show that people may have Coronavirus without showing symptoms, the CDC 

(Centers for Disease Control) now recommends that everyone wears a cloth face covering when 

out in public to prevent spreading the virus.  You can make your own covering from scarves, 

bandanas, or other cloth materials.  See link below: https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-

ncov/downloads/DIY-cloth-face-covering-instructions.pdf 

• It is also important to do the following: 

o Practice social distancing 

o Stay at home unless it is essential that you go out (such as for groceries or medical care) 

o Wash your hands often with soap & water 

o Avoid people with a cough, fever, or other signs of illness 

o Take you medicines as prescribed & keep your asthma under control 

• If you have asthma and become ill with a fever or cough contact your medical provider right 

away.  They will help you determine if you should go in to see them, seek emergency care, or 

stay at home.   

• Seek emergency medical attention for any of the following warning signs: 

o Trouble breathing 

o Persistent pain or pressure in the chest 

o Bluish lips or face 

o Confusion or inability to arouse 

 

THERE IS NO TREATMENT FOR CORONAVIRUS AT THIS TIME, SO THE MOST 

IMPORTANT THING YOU CAN DO TO PROTECT YOURSELF IS TO STAY AT HOME. 

We look forward to seeing our students when it becomes safe to return to 

school. 

Judy Akin, RN, MS 

Tammy Voss, RN, BSN 

 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/DIY-cloth-face-covering-instructions.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/DIY-cloth-face-covering-instructions.pdf


  



  



  



  



  



 



                            


